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January 1, 2024 

 

 

 

Friends of National Investment Services, 

 

 

NIS is pleased to announce that, with the advent of the new year, Mr. Mark Steen has joined 

National Investment Services.  Mark comes on board as Director, Institutional Sales, and will also 

be an owner/shareholder of NIS. 

 

Mark joins us with an over 30 year career at Blue Rock Advisors advocating on behalf of working 

men and women.  For those of you who already know Mark, it's clear that his professional 

capabilities and exceptional interpersonal skills will be a great addition to our team. 

  

NIS is committed to providing the highest level of service to our clients and fund professionals.  

The addition of Mark's expertise helps us increase that commitment.  Please join me in welcoming 

Mark to NIS. 

 

Here’s to a prosperous 2024. 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

 
 

Robert P. Brooks 

CEO 


